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From: Elizabeth Davis <elizabeth.davis@furman.edu>

Sent: Monday, January 18, 2016 10:14 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Furman thanks

Dear Governor Haley, 

 

While we missed you at the Wilkins event, we were so proud of the way you represented South Carolina with your 

remarks following President Obama’s state of the union address.  Given my short tenure at Furman, I don’t have a 

great feel for past Wilkins events.  However, I was overwhelmed with the number of people who told me this was 

the best event ever.  Your recorded conversation with Mayor Riley was inspirational, and I am so grateful that you 

were willing to take the time to let us capture such an intimate conversation.  I’m confident that Swati shared just 

how powerful the evening was. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

elizabeth 

 

 

Elizabeth Davis 

President 

 

 

 


